Puget Sound Energy
P.O. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 980089-9734

PSE.com

March 4, 2015

California Independent System Operator
Board of Governors

250 Outcropping Way

Folsom, California, 95630

Re: Statement of Interest - Energy Imbalance Market (EIM) Transitional
Committee, Per Section (I1)(C)(2) of the EIM Transitional Committee Charter

Dear Board of Governors,

It is a pleasure to provide to you this statement of interest to request appointment
as the twelfth EIM Transitional Committee Member. As the Vice President of Energy
Operations for Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (PSE), a utility with 6,000 square miles of
service area that serves more than 1 million electric and 770,000 natural gas customers,
my experience exemplifies the qualities sought in Transitional Committee Members. I
look forward to the opportunity to utilize over 25 years of experience in energy,
operations, transmission and energy trading, to progress the missions of the Transitional
Committee.

Under EIM Transitional Committee Charter, the Board will appoint to the
Transitional Committee one additional member, beyond the initial eleven, based on the
twelfth appointee being a representative of the third entity to execute the EIM
Implementation Agreement and meeting the membership qualifications outlined in the
Charter. PSE has recently executed an EIM Implementation Agreement with the ISO and
looks forward to becoming the third EIM Entity to join the EIM. On behalf of PSE, I
express my appreciation for the work conducted by the ISO and the Transitional
Committee to date to progress the opportunities for increased reliability and reduced costs
created by the EIM.

My proven leadership skills, work on diverse and complex issues concerning the
regional energy industry, and interest and willingness to serve on the Transitional
Committee, fulfill the qualifications outlined in the Charter and support my appointment
as the next Transitional Committee Member. When I joined PSE in 2002, I was the
director of Energy Supply & Planning, responsible for power and natural gas trading,
generating plant dispatch, merchant transmission issues, and the company’s long-term




integrated resource planning. My team also managed integrating renewable resources in
to PSE’s generation portfolio. Prior to joining PSE, 1 was the trading floor manager for
the Bonneville Power Administration. I am currently the Vice President of Energy
Operations for PSE, Vice Chair of the Pacific Northwest Utilities Conference Committee
and serve on the executive committee of Columbia Grid, and the executive committee of
the Western Systems Power Pool. This experience provides a strong understanding of
general energy industry and regional issues, and an interest in the development and
success of the EIM.

Thank you for your consideration of my appointment as the twelfth Transitional
Committee Member. I appreciate the opportunity and would be happy to answer any
questions or provide any additional information you may need.

David Milis
Vice President, Energy Operations
Puget Sound Energy, Inc.




